
‭April 14, 2025‬

‭Dear Families,‬

‭Our Letters of the Week are  ‘U, u’’ and ‘V, v’. We will continue singing‬‭The 3 R’s‬‭by‬
‭Jack Johnson. In our Writer’s Workshop the children will be working together to‬
‭create a class art project for the Ice Cream Social’s Silent Auction. In our Math‬
‭Workshop we will take time for our number of days we have been in school, class‬
‭calendar, iReady, time and math sticker problems.‬

‭The children did a wonderful job on their nature masks! When they are matted and‬
‭up I will let you know so you can come in and take a peek.‬

‭The Jog-A-Thon is this Thursday, April 17th. at 8:30. We will need volunteers. If‬
‭you are able to come, it’s a fun time and we’d love to have you.‬

‭Mark your calendars:‬
‭*Friday April 25th is Tie Dye Day and our Cardiff Way Assembly.  We'd love to‬
‭have you join us if you can come!‬

‭*Our Annual Ice Cream Social is Saturday, May 3rd.  It is such a great event, I‬
‭hope to see you there!!  We will need volunteers. There are lots of ways to help.‬
‭Please keep an eye out for information on volunteer opportunities, thank you!‬

‭Homework this week is the math page and personal reading.‬

‭Have an utterly vivacious week!‬

‭Sincerely,‬
‭Danan McNamara‬
‭760.632.5892 ext. 205,‬‭danan.mcnamara@cardiffschools.com‬
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